
 

 

 

TRAWDEN  FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 24th January 2020 

                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                   

Friday 31st January— Y6 Survival                          
Session with The History Man   
W.b 3rd February – Road Safety 
Week                                                                        
Monday 3rd February – PTFA                            
Toasty morning                                                       
Tuesday 4th February - 3.30-5.15pm Key 
Stage 2 Film Night                                       
Wednesday 5th February -   
EYFS and Key Stage 1 Film 
Night 3.30-5.00pm                                                                                             
Tuesday 11th February – Safer                             
Internet Day                                            
Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th 
February – Parents’ Evening                                                       
Friday 14th February – School 
Closes for half term at 
3:30pm                                          
Monday 17th—Friday 
21st February (inc) Pro Sport 
Holiday Sports Club in school 
8.30am-4.00pm                                                      
Monday 24th February - Spring 2 term 
starts—school opens at 8.45am 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                            
Reminder:  we are still collecting clothes and shoes to 
recycle and send to Africa, as we did with our old 
school furniture. If you have had a clear out please 
bring them to school and leave the items in a plastic 
bag under our garage. Our next  collection is on Friday 
14th February.                                                                                                                             
We have just been informed by our local Poppy Appeal 
Organiser that as a school we raised £258.38.Thank you 
to everyone who supported the appeal.                                        
Thank you for your continued support,  Mrs L Stinchon 

                   

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners the last 2 
weeks. Keep up the effort and enthusiasm! 

                                                 

 Pro Sport will be running  a sports  

holiday club during Spring half term 

(Monday 17th to Friday 21st February) 

here in school.                                                                       

£10 per day with many different activities.                                                                 

If you would be interested in your child taking part 

for 1 day, 2 days or all 5 please fill in the reply slip on 

the letter that was sent out and return it to school.  

RESIDENTIAL … here we come! 

Y5—11th and 12th June to Coldwell                

Y6—8th, 9th and 10th to Whitehough 

Our Year 5 and Year 6 children are now looking forward 

to and planning their summer residential visits. Please 

look out for the information letter and permission slip 

that went out wb 13th January. The slip will need to be 

signed and returned into school and all payments can 

be made via ParentMail. If you have 

any worries or concerns please con-

tact the class teacher or Mrs Stinchon. 

Stars of the week  
17/01/20 

YR R    Gracie Lou 

YR 1    Elliot 

YR 2    Sophie 

YR 3    Daisy 

YR 4    Charlie K and 
Charlie P 

YR 5    Katie  

YR 6    Cameron 

Stars of the week 
24/01/20  

YR R    Logan and   
Mason 

YR 1    Jordan 

YR 2    Jamie 

YR 3    Emily 

YR 4    Ashleigh and 
Hollie 

YR 5    Aiden 

YR 6    Charlie VM 



Lost School footballs                                                                                                                                        

May we politely ask if you find or rescue 

any school footballs, can they be returned 

back to school as soon as possible. Thank you.  

 

 

Mondays - Kurling after school club with 

Mr Irvine for KS1 3.30-4.30pm 13/01—12/02                                                                                  

Mad Science 3.30-4.30pm  20/01—

23/03                                                                        

Wednesdays -  Multiskills and                      

movement Club with Pro Sport for                     

Reception children 8.10-8.45am 

15/01—12/02                                                                                 

Street Dance with Pro Sport 3.30-

4.30pm 15/01—12/02                                                

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei Simon.                 

3.30-5.00pm   

Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Messages from the school office:-                                    

Please may I  politely remind Parents that 

fees are now due for Guitar lessons via 

ParentMail and for Wood Wind sessions 

paid  directly to Mrs Parker. 

                                             

 

Mr Irvine’s Sports report!   

Well done to all the children who took part in the Indoor 

Athletics at Park High on Tuesday, you all showed  great 

team work and stamina! 

Up coming events:-  

 12th February B-team                        
football match 

 26th February 7-a-side football match 

 Our PTFA are holding two film 

nights in school next month.                

Entry will be by ticket only and 

they are now available to buy from the school office 

(please see the letter that came home last week).                                                                            

Tickets are £3 each and include drinks and “cinema 

style”  refreshments. Please be aware that the films 

to be shown are PG rated.                                                                                                    

**Key Stage 2 Film Night – Tuesday 4th 

February 3.30-5.15pm                                                                                                        

**EYFS and Key Stage 1 Film Night – 

Wednesday 5th February 3.30-5.00pm 

Don’t forget our “Toasty Mornings” - hot, buttery 

toast at first break time for 10p per  slice (thank 

you to our toasty volunteers!)                                                                      

- Monday 3rd February                                                                           

- Monday 2nd March                                                     

- Monday 20th April (1st day back after Easter) 

School Lottery:-                                                                

Thank you so much to Miss B 

who won £15.60 on the weekly 

school lottery but very generously donated it 

straight back to school!                                                                                  

If you would like to join the school lottery 

you still can— call in to the office or visit 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/  
Look out for your FREE swim pass for this half term— 

provided by Trawden Parish Council. 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

